
                   

     The Landscape Ministry Team wishes to thank  Alma More  

 

for her gift of two  single trunk Crepe Myrtle trees, that have been planted in the parking lot cir-
cles.  The plants are given in loving memory of her husband Fred More, a long time   member of 
OBPC. 

 Dearest church family, 

  We are grateful for the impression you all made on Grosett “Woody” Blackwood.  Good Fri-

day 2013 Woody first entered our Sanctuary, closer he walked with our Lord, he loved the Pastor’s mes-

sages, he loved Mid-Week services and serving at H.U.M. He felt loved and accepted here.  You are all true 

disciples; therefore, without hesitation or doubt we are rejoicing, for we are confident he is at home for eter-

nity in God’s Heavenly Kingdom. 

  We thank you for you prayers, cards, food and your messages; they are       comforting dur-

ing this difficult season of our/my life. 

 

  May God bless you all abundantly ,  Annie “B” 

 
The Amsden Academy has had some excellent programs this spring.  We are grateful to our 
speakers who gave of their time freely to teach and lead these informative discussions, and 

we are grateful to those who have attended these programs. 
 
March 28th – David Morgan presented a Pre-Retirement Seminar.  David is a member and Elder of 
Ormond Beach Presbyterian Church and CEO of REAP – Retirement & Estate Advisors and Planners. 

 

April 15th – Christian Dickenson principle of Grace Academy in Ormond Beach presented a    pro-
gram on the 21st Century Learner.  He encouraged us to view education as a dynamic     process of 
lighting the fire of imagination and a love for learning in the minds and hearts of our         children.  
 

April 18th – 30 people gathered in our sanctuary and enjoyed watching the movie The Mission starring Robert 

DeNiro, Jeremy Irons, and Liam Neeson.   

               OBPC PROPERTY COMMITTEE 

 
     SIGNS  POSTED IN ROOM 12 AND IN FELLOWSHIP  HALL 

                        We appreciate everyone's help keeping our classrooms and fellowship hall  clean. 
 
Room 12 and Fellowship Hall  have been left unclean after use .  Tables need to be wiped down and all food 
crumbs on tables/floor picked up  and coffee cups and empty water bottles into the baskets provided.          
                                  
WOULD YOU BE INTERESTED WITH OPENING & CLOSING ON SUNDAYS? If so, please contact Ken Hinkle for 
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